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April
Twenty-third

1920.

Or.pt. J. W. Jeakirts, 
Secretary Graduate Society, 
.McGill University.

Dear Capt. Jeakins:-

I have just received your
letter of April 22nd.

Some time ago Jr. Donald, one of 
graduates in Toronto, spoke to me about the 

intention of our graduates in that City to 
organise a McGill Graduate Society there. I , 
promised him at that ti:.e, if it were possible 
for me to get away, that I would go to Toronto 
and attend the dinner at which this organization 
was to be-started.

our

■

Your letter makes it evident that 
the movement has now been definitely started, 
and I am writing to let you know that it will 
give me great pie .sure to go to Toronto on May 
1st, nd to be present at the dinner which is 
to be hold in Kart House, at 7.15 p.ra.

I am glad to know that Professor 
Evans is going to represent the Graduate Society 
on this occasion.

Wishing the movement every success, 

I remain.

Yours very truly,

x

Acting Principal.


